
 
 

No. 412 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice:  
 
 
 

Public Guardian 
 

 
1. As a relatively newly created independent office, has the Public 

Guardian found budget and staffing sufficient to undertake all of the 
activities that they are required to undertake?  

 
2. What have the challenges been of operating as an independent 

office?  
 


